

Mark S. Varshawsky & Associates

Certified Public Accountants



Happy Holidays!

Happy Holidays!

Just a few things to know before the end of the year-

- TAX LAW CHANGES REGARDING PROPERTY TAXES Please look at your 2016 tax return. On Federal Form 1040, page 2, look at line 45. If it is zero, you WOULD benefit from paying your Property Taxes BEFORE 12/31/17. You can access your return in your Smart Vault portal under TY16 Client Files.
- 2. <u>Individual Tax Organizers</u> Organizers will be sent out during the first two weeks in January. An electronic version will be emailed to you. A PDF version will be waiting for you in your Smart Vault portal.
- 3. <u>Tax Appointments</u> If you require a tax appointment, please call now to make your appointment.
- 4. New Tax Legislation The new tax law has just passed, so please be patient as we sort through the effects it will have on our individual and corporate clients. We will send out another newsletter with more specifics as soon as possible.



Mark S. Varshawsky & Assoc., 1297 Flynn Road, Suite 260, Camarillo, CA 93012

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by tracy@msvcpa.com in collaboration with

